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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday- Irish language lessons: P5-7

            Art Club

Tuesday-  P1 -4 & P5 -7 PE 
             Mrs Keown at New Principals’ Course
Wednesday- Music lessons- need tin whistle
Thursday- World Book Day- dress up

Friday- Yoga for both classes
              Miss Mc Rory at FMT Nursery

Thank you to all who attended the PTFA AGM last week. We welcome Tracy Byrne as the new chairperson and thank Una Dunlop for all her work. The PTFA have recently funded a new music system for the school, as well as new reading books to help to extend the reading experiences of the children. Without your support, this would not be possible. The next meeting is planned for Monday 14th March at 8pm. We ask that as many as possible attend as we hope to begin planning the Fun Day in June.
The tokens for the Irish News Coaching Day are coming to an end. Please continue to support this.
We enjoyed receiving the photos today as part of our World Book Day celebrations. If your child didn’t bring theirs today, please send it to school tomorrow or email it (see top of page). The children should come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book they have read. We plan to visit the library in the town this week also so please send coats to school.
P1-4 have been busy getting stuck into their new topic of Spring and seeds. As part of their play and investigative work, we ask that they bring in their wellies to school to allow them to explore outside in the grass. They can be brought in on a Monday and left in until Friday or can be brought in each Monday, Wednesday and Friday. As with everything, please ensure that they (or the bag that they are stored in) is clearly labelled.
The Eco Council are teaming up with P1-4 to do some planting around the school. If you have any old tyres- car or tractor, could you please leave them up to the school by Friday as we plan to paint them and plant seeds inside them. Thank you.

We are excited to extend our curriculum in school to include yoga and Music- both starting this week. Yoga will be on Fridays for both classes, at a cost of £6 for 6 weeks. This will replace the normal Thursday PE 
session for those weeks. We are delighted to welcome Dinny Leonard to our school on a Wednesday to teach music for P2-7. The children should bring a D tin whistle to school on a Wednesday and we ask for £4 for the 4 weeks between now and Easter. Please send this £10 to school in a marked envelope as soon as possible.
Just a reminder that we are currently seeking new members for our Board of Governors. If you feel that you would like to serve as a governor or know of somebody who may, please speak to me about this.

We currently have our new Special Educational Needs policy on the website for consultation. This allows you as parents to read it and speak to me if you have any concerns/ queries about it. Please take some time to read it as the consultation period will only last for 5 more weeks before it is taken to the governors for approval.

We plan to hold a St. Patrick’s Day disco on Wednesday 16th March in the school hall from 6:30- 8:00pm. The children are invited to wear green to school that day and to the disco that night. There will be tea for parents in the middle room during the disco.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

